
August 25, 2014 

 

Tom Wheeler 
Chairman 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

RE: MB Docket No. 14-57 

 
Dear Chairman Wheeler, 
 
As a Florida native, I have seen my hometown of Jupiter expand, grow and 
develop with time. I now watch this trend from a front row seat as a 
member of Jupiter Town Council. 
 
Comcast has been a major component in Jupiter’s business and technological 
development over the past several years. I am writing today to voice my 
support for the Comcast and Time Warner Cable transaction because it has 
the potential to greatly benefit many communities like ours. I strive to 
preserve Jupiter’s unique coastal-style of living while providing 
top-notch innovation and commodities for our residents. 
 
Comcast provides Jupiter’s citizens the high-quality entertainment 
services they want without having to move to a large city. This kind of 
quality of service is what Jupiter deserves and what makes Comcast a 
leader in the industry. 
 
In my professional life, I spent several years on Wall Street interacting 
with other business executives prior to returning to Jupiter. Currently I 
specialize in public-private partnerships that enable our community to 
grow. It is no small feat that Comcast has invested over $6 billion in 
infrastructure and technology improvements in Florida since 1996. Comcast’s 
investment demonstrates the benefits of having a major cable provider 
serve our town. It means that small and medium-sized businesses have the 
opportunity to flourish. With Comcast Business, companies of all sizes can 
access broadband connections with speeds that continue to increase. 



 
In addition, Comcast has invested in our community. The company is working 
to close the digital divide and make broadband affordable for low-income 
residents, something that sets it apart from other companies. 
 
The Internet Essentials program is a prime example. For qualified families 
with one or more children receiving free school lunches, Comcast makes 
high-speed broadband services available for the reduced price of just 
under $10 a month. The greater adoption of broadband Internet in the 
Florida area and nationwide will allow our communities to prosper. 
 
 
Comcast’s commitment to Florida is strong. The transaction with Time 
Warner Cable will enable Comcast to become a better company and extend its 
positive reach to many others. 
 
Regards, 
 

Todd Wodraska 
Todd Wodraska 
Councilor 
Town of Jupiter, Florida 


